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You don't often get email from wrightski@aol.com. Learn why this is important

Let me make this perfectly clear…again.

Regardless of the fact that I have repeatedly said this for close to 2 years, and in spite of the
fact that you have paid zero attention to what I say, know that this project will be the demise
of this neighborhood. 

I have lived within 100 feet of the site in question for almost 40 years and, I assure you, you
will look back on this with great regret.

The neighborhood CANNOT handle the density proposed and will cause most to leave that
have been here for decades.  You will have people from “away” buy up the homes so they can
lay claim to a downtown “vacation home”.  They will indifferent to the schools, the parking
and the love for this city. It is likely these homes will be occupied for just a few months a year,
so goes the “neighborhood “.

With that said, and for the n’th time, I adamantly oppose what the future apparently has in
store for this spot.  I would suggest you demand the project’s size be diminished by at least
50%.

I repeat….you will regret what you are doing, very much, this has been my home for many
years and I am saddened by your poor decision making.

Respectfully submitted,

R. W. Wright 
30 Sudbury St.

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS

mailto:wrightski@aol.com
mailto:Planning@portsmouthnh.gov
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/aol-news-email-weather-video/id646100661

